
 

 

21st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As many of you would have seen, the structure of our new school at Cable Wharf is really taking 
shape.  We shared pictures in worship with the children and they began to think about how the 
new school will be different to our current building, but how our vision and values will remain 
unchanged.  We enjoyed sharing the phrase together ‘Once Rosherville, Always Rosherville’.  
The final picture shows the view from the second floor of the new building where you can clearly 
see our current building. 

 

 

We have also given children in Dahl, Zephaniah and Rauf classes a book gifted to us by Morgan 
Sindall Construction which explains how timber is used in construction and how forests are 
managed. 

 



 

Rauf Charity 

A huge thank you to everyone who brought in their ‘colourful’ donations for Rauf class charity. 
You can still donate as the raffle for the hampers will not be until the end of the last week of 
term, when you will also be able to buy your raffle tickets.  

Please do not send children with any money until week beginning 31st March 2025. 

 

Survey 

We have been asked by Kent County Council to carry out a survey asking parents if they require 
any extra support with organising childcare outside of the hours that are provided by school. 

Please click on the link below to access the survey. 

https://forms.office.com/e/MP5b6NMTcf 

 

 

Healthy Snacks 

Rosherville prides itself on being a healthy school. Quite a few children are now brining in 
crisps, chocolate, biscuits and sweets as a snack.  Children are only allowed to bring a healthy 
snack – fruit.  Also, water bottles should only contain water.   

Please support us with this  
 
 

 

Hay Fever 

Children have started to go out on the field at playtime and lunchtime.  If your child suffers from 
hay fever, please ensure they are medicated before they come to school.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/MP5b6NMTcf


Science Forensic Workshop 

Next week all children will be taking part in a Scientific Workshop to extend their scientific 
thinking and vocabulary. Each class will be investigating a crime scene and finding out ‘WHO 
DID IT?  This is an exciting event to really encourage the children to think scientifically. 

 

New Head Teacher 

Please look out for Mrs. Martin next week, who will be on the gate all of next week to say hello 
and familiarise herself with you all. 

 

Attendance 

At Rosherville we have always encouraged children to attend school every day and to be 
punctual. We introduced prizes that children can choose depending on the number of points 
they have earned.  

Class attendance this week is as follows: 

 

1st 2nd 3rd` 4th 5th 6th 
Rauf 

96.92% 
Dahl 

96.56% 
Zephaniah 

95.5% 
Dr. Seuss 

87% 
Morpurgo 

81.5% 
Donaldson 

81.25% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 

Thursday 3rd April Easter Service at St Mark’s Church at 9.30am 
Tuesday 1st April  Non-school uniform day 1.4.25 – for Friends of 

Rosherville 
 

Friday 4th April End of Term 4 

Wednesday 2nd or Thursday 3rd 
July 

Sports day – Weather dependant 

Friday 18th July  End of Year Disco 

PE Timetable Term 4 Class  

Monday Seuss, Zephaniah, Rauf, Morpurgo 

Tuesday Dahl and Rauf 

Wednesday Donaldson 

Friday  Zephaniah 

Forest School Class  

Friday Donaldson and Dahl  



Term 5 Activities 

The timetable for Forest School and Swimming for Term 5 is shown below, to give you notice of 
these activities starting.  

 

PE Timetable Term 5 Class   

Monday  Seuss, Zephaniah, Rauf, Morpurgo  

Tuesday  Dahl and Rauf  

Thursday  Donaldson  

   

Forest School Term 5 Class   

Friday  Zephaniah 

Suess 

Morpurgo 

Rauf   

  

Swimming Term 5 Class   

Thursdays  Year 3  

Zephaniah 
 

 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
Year 6 Residential – 6th to 9th June 2025 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 

 
 
Headteacher 


